
Welcome to Hedgehog class- RVR 

Miss Reynolds- Class teacher (Tues-Fri)  

Mrs Harris- Nursery nurse (Mon-Fri)  

Mrs Iddris- Teaching assistant (Mon/Wed-Fri) 

 

Hello, we are really forward to your child starting 

school in September. Just a few things to know about our 

class routines….. 

In the morning the garden gate will be opened at 

8.45am. Please come in and settle your child with 

reading a story until the children are called to the 

carpet for registration at 8.55am. Children should not be 

playing with the activities set up for the day. Your 

child can self register by picking their name apple from 

the tree. 

We have a WOW board in the classroom, please add your 

child’s personal achievements using a post it and we 

will share with the class. 

Pick up arrangements- we will only dismiss children to 

their mum, dad or legal guardians (not siblings). If 

another adult is collecting, please write this in our 

‘collection book’ and let an adult in class know. We will 

dismiss the children to the outside door at the end of 

the day. 

School finishes at 3.05 and any children not picked up 

by 3.15 will be taken to the office. 

School provides a fruit snack in the morning. Children 

are welcome to bring in a piece of fruit (no fruit bars or 

alternatives).  

Please name ALL your child’s belongings. Any non- 

named items will be sent to lost property located near 

the school office. 

Please provide your child with a school book bag. We 

will be placing any letters and homework/reading books 

in these bags so they are vital. Large rucksacks are not 



needed. Your child will also need a pair of wellies to 

explore our outside space. 

P.E kits can be left in a drawstring bag on pegs all 

week. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Hedgehog class staff 😊  


